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Date: Saturday, December 9, 2023 3:08:12 PM

CAUTION:External email.

I would live to depend on a cost if living pension. I've received one raise since 2006.
Everything seemed reasonable then but now it's concerning. I don't want to depend on my
children to keep me going.
I'm grateful for social security and medical from the State. I do have longevity on my mother's
side of the family but would struggle if I were widowed.  A reliable cost of living added to my
plan 1 would allow me more assurance. 
Thanks for this consideration. 
Joanne Borden 

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open
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